From: Hebb, Gordon

Sent: April 14, 2022 6:31 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: FW: Property taxes for out of province residents

Gordon D. Hebb QC
Chief Legislative Counsel
House of Assembly
Halifax, Nova Scotia

(902) 424-8941

----- Original Message-----

From: Villy reid veItkamp_
Sent: April 14, 2022 6:17 PM

To: Hebb, Gordon <Gordon.Hebb@novascotia.ca>
Subject: Property taxes for out of province residents

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Sent from my iPad

Villy Reid Veltkamp

Hi Elizabeth. Thanks for who you are standing up for Cumberland county. Like other Nova Scotians i live away, the 2%
tax N.S. Government like to levy on our cottages is like a make or break problem. We have been coming to N.S. Since
1998 when we purchased the cottage, i am on a fixed income and may have to sell . N.S is a beautiful
Province and we have promoted it to others and have had many friends come to N.S. | have talked to business owners
and they are happy when cottage peoples are back. We spend app. 4to 5 months a year there ,i have family there.

Try to stop this tax grab. Regards



Jack Reid

Sent from my iPhone





